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Comments: 

I would like to comment on the USDA's proposed forest plan for the Chugach National Forest.  As a long time

Alaska resident and recreational user of Prince William Sound I strongly urge you to implement protections to

preserve the unique wilderness character of this jewel that is our backyard.

 

I believe our priority should be conservation and recreational uses and that any other proposed uses such as

timber harvest, increased motorized usage and development should be curtailed with clear cut guidelines.

 

Let's keep our current protections in place and maintain our watersheds, wildlife habitats and our piece of the

untamed natural beauty that is all too rapidly disappearing from our world.

 

Thank you.

 


